Newsletter No 6

Friday 20 March 2020

There are days when you realise that you have the best job in the world, especially when you

see children enjoying life, having fun and learning without even realising that they are! Tuesday

was such a day! We wer eTriliooTREK® at eamoahmaiveetdared 6shar e
time, their stories and a whole lot of goodies with your kids. This

even included the give -away of six BMX bikes.
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How many kids fit onto a 19508s fir
COVID - 19 Update / Information

We know that some parents have concerns about their children attending school at the mo-

ment, some of which may be due to what they are seeing in the media about other countries.

Thereds a si mpif students bre unlied (waether or not their illness relates to

COVID-19) they should stay at home! Students who are  not unwell should continue to attend

school.

While we are seeing large -scale school shutdowns elsewhere in the world, in New Zealand we

still have no community transmission and the risk to children remains low. Consequently, any de-

cisions about school closures will be made by the Ministry on a case by case basis. In the mean-

time, unless students are unwell themselves, then you should keep sending your children to

school as our environment continues to be safe and the best place for them to continue their

learning. The school also decided earlier this week to postpone the Year 5 -6 Camp until later in

the year when hopefully novel coronavirus has O6run i
As you have been doing, please continue to focus on the prevention of spreading any virus

through:

ﬂ Washing hands with soap and water for 20 seconds and drying thoroughly - before and after eating as well as
after attending the toilet

ﬂ Covering coughs and sneezes with clean tissues or with an elbow

ﬂ Putting used tissues in the bin
As in all circumstances, students need to stay home if they are unwell in any way. This protects
the spread of any virus and helps keep those at school well. If you send your child to school and
we notice excessive sneezing, coughing or a persistent runny nose, you can expect to be phoned
and required to pick up your child.

Monday is Otago Anniversary Day, so school is closed. Enjoy your long weekend.

Antony Criglington & Principal Phone / Fax: 03 2048614
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Thur -Fri 26 -27 Mar 3Way Interviews

Mon 23 Mar Otago Anniversary Day fi School Closed
Swimming Carnival

Tue 31 Mar PTA i AGM 7pm, BOT Meeting 5.30pm Fri 3 Apr

Thur 9 Apr Last Day of Term 1

Mon 27 Apr ANZAC day observation f School Closed Tue 28 Apr First Day of Term 2




SCHOOL NOTICES -

SCHOOL INTERVIEWS These interviews are for parents/caregivers, teacher and stu-
dent on Thursday 26 March 3.30 -8.00pm and Friday 27 March 9am - 5pm.

You can book your interview on -line by going to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz, putting in the school
code, selecting your <childds teacher anddubcB.en booki ng
You may also contact the office and Sonia can make a booking for you.

Although Interviews run ALL DAY, the school has to remain PTA AGM

open on Friday 27 March. To ensure these run smoothly it Tuesday 31 March
would be appreciated if you could make other arrangements Bl ue Room

for your children on this day. For those who are unable to 7.00pm

make arrangements for their children, please advise the

school office and supervision will be arranged. Al wel cgme.

House Leaders 2020

Each house el ected their House Leaders for 2020.

Kakari kLe&dleesnsi e LindaKekorangebaB®aer ge Munro
Deputy: Khanye TamakehuDepuWiyl: | Chittock

Kowhai /iYelaldRehwoeni x DeveWhaxko/LReaddTeraomas Horr el |l
Deputy: Magdal ynn LambepuRgyton Smith

FIRST AID REFRESHER COURSE  afirst aid refresher course is being run at Tapanui
School on Tuesday 7 April 3.45 -7.45pm. There are places available. Please contact the school
office if you need to complete a refresher and would be interested in attending.

ABSENTEES Please notify the office in the first instance. This can be done in several

ways, Phonéi 2048614, Email fi office@tapanui.school.nz or in the School App (skool loop) there

is an absentee page that has school contact details and you can phone, text or email via this

app. The office will then pass information onto yourl
When leaving a message by phone, text or email, please provide the reason for being

absent eg sick, doctor, holiday, Kip McGrath, bereavement etc as this information is recorded

SCHOLASTICS BOOK CLUB  Issue 2 orders close Wednesday 1 April.

PIE WARMER WILL BE AVAILABLE TO USE EVERY DAY FROM NEXT
WEEK

THANK YOU TO THE FOLLOWING BUSINESSES THAT SPONSOR THE
TAPANUI SCHOOL APP Seasons

Whyte EngineerinyrlLeds |l deal Print 2018 Ltd
Ant Wall ace Buil KiemhgoLKadntract iSoogutGo Wetsdt Shearing Lt
Road Transport Logistics ECU Chips Tapanui Dai

Laser El ectrical Haarla wich Contractors
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http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/
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Speak Up and
Sing Out + Dance!

Holiday Programme accepting enrol-
ments for 3 days of singing, acting
and dancing! 22,23,24 April, 9am -
3pm. 117 Spey St, Invercargill. Ran by
registered teachers and assistants
$150 for all 3 days. Contact Miriam
McKenzie, miri-_
am@sayitclearly.co.nz, 027 600 4631
to book. For more information go to
Speak Up & Sing Out Facebook page.
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